Sent: 25 January 2013 14:13
To: Planning
Subject: 12/01802/REM Applicaltion number 12/01802REM Outlind Application 11/00617/OUT

FOR THE ATTENTION OF CAROLINE ROCHE

 

This email is sent from Mr and Mrs E Capehorn. 

Reserved Matters Application Land South of Blackwood Place and Molyneux Drive and North West of Cotefield Farm Oxford Road Bodicote
 

 

With reference to my telephone conversation on Friday the 25th January 2013 regarding the above we would like to point out the following objections.

 

1    In the meeting with Bodicote Parish Council Paul McMann (Banner Homes) stated the "affordable housing" (housing association)
      would be scatterd throughout the development.  Why then are 16 of these homes in a group at the back of Blackwood Place??
 

Other concerns includes windows overlooking our private property, drainage, road access and implication of extra traffic, boundary fence/hedge.
 

We look forward to meeting you in order that the above concerns may be discussed further.
 

I look forward to your early response. 

Mr and Mrs E Capehorn.
